



St Peter's Academy, Alton School Association Meeting General Meeting

| | | | |
|--------------------------------|---|---------------------------|----------------------------|
| Meeting Date & Time | 13 th June 2022, 19:30hrs | Meeting Location | Online |
| Meeting Chair | Lyndsay Doubell | Minutes Draft Date | 13 th June 2022 |

| Attendees | Apologies |
|--|---|
| Anna Bennett AB Jo Stringer JS Lyndsay Doubell LD Katie Riches KR | Debbie Dodge DD Helen Stone HS |

| Item No. | Agenda | Details of Discussion | Action By: |
|-----------------|------------------|---|---|
| 2 | Previous minutes | Minutes of 4 th May 2022 were agreed as a true and accurate record. | |
| 3 | Finances | <p>DD advised prior to the meeting that the current account stands at £3368.16.</p> <p>Recent income includes £82 from Jubilee candy floss and popcorn, £299.95 from uniforms, £249.75 from sports day food sales, £69.00 from cake raffle and £41.70 from the Scout Fair.</p> <p>Recent outgoings include £110.50 for playground equipment and £50 for the school field.</p> <p>Still to come off the account although cheques written/BACs sent: £204.35 for Jubilee medals, £66.67 for Sports day food, £23.98 for reusable cups.</p> <p>AB advised that £432 for circus and £117.30 for yearbooks will also come out of the account and that leavers' trophies have been ordered.</p> | AB to check the school field entry |
| 4 | School Wishlist | PTA agreed to fund £140 for the TT Rockstars subscription before a price increase later on in the year. | AB to order |

| | | | |
|---|-----------------------|--|--|
| | | <p>LD advised that she approached Alton Towers and they agreed to donate £500 towards the shed. AB advised that the PE funding budget was not yet in. This could also be used to help fund a shed to keep PE equipment in.</p> | |
| 5 | Fundraising Ideas | <p>LD advised the Father's Day stall would go ahead this Friday 17th June. KR has put out requests for gift donations.</p> <p>LD agreed to one more cake raffle – to ask for a volunteer provider.</p> <p>LD advised the social family evening on the school field on June 17th had been cancelled as it was so close to the recent Jubilee plus doubts about weather.</p> <p>The children's disco will go ahead on Wed 13th July – 5-6.30pm. LD/JS to run. Also to provide sweets and squash and use our new reusable cups.</p> <p>JS raised the possibility of a leavers' do at the Bridge as is tradition. LD will chat to HS about this as she has been involved previously.</p> <p>KR asked if the PTA would fund a triangle banner with the school logo on it to make a sail for the boat that Nathan has made for the play. This will then be used in the playground for a reading/reflection area. KR/LD to look into it.</p> | <p>LD</p> <p>LD/JS</p> <p>LD/HS</p> <p>KR/LD</p> |
| 6 | Date for Next Meeting | Monday 12 th July, 7.30pm. Zoom link to be set up. | Anyone available to attend |